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PROVINCIAL AGRICULTURAL SERVICE BOARD TOUR

On behalf of the Municipal District of Bonnyville, we would tike to thank you for
participating in the 2013 ASB Tour. We hope you enjoyed our tour, and that it was
as memorable for you as it was for us! To keep the memories alive, we have

prepared a slideshow for your enjoyment!

Thank You!

MATT JA RACHELLE RUPP

Director of Agricultural 8 W¥aste Services ASB Tour Coordinator

www.md.bonnyvitleab.ca




